
Important Safety Warning 

CALEX Clear Goldline Filament lightbulb 

Tube model T25x300 mm.  

240 Volt, 60W, E27 socket, EAN / bar code: 8712879132097* 

*On the bottom of the retail box 

 
Dear customer 

 
Electro Cirkel BV issues a warning concerning the article CALEX Clear Goldline 
Filament lightbulb tube model T25x300 mm. 240V, 60W, E27, EAN code: 
8712879132097. 
 
This lightbulb was sold from June 2014 to February 2016. It was available through 
several retailers. 
 
Due to the design of the light bulb it can not be excluded that the socket (metal cap) 
of the lamp can be touched after the lamp has been placed in the lamp holder. 
 
If the socket (metal cap) is touched when the power is on, the person can get an 
electric shock. 
 
For this reason Electro Cirkel performs a precautionary recall action. 
 
All customers are urged to stop using the light bulb and return it to the shop where 
they bought it or to our relevant importer for. 
 
Check the socket for the name “CALEX”, we can only compensate you for light bulbs 
of our own brand. 
 
Obviously, the purchase price is refunded, you do not need to show any proof of 
purchase. 
 
Upon receipt of your lightbulb we will compensate your expenses.  
 
All collected lightbulbs will be destroyed and disposed of in a proper way. 
 
Check our web site for instructions how to safely remove the light bulb from its 
socket. 
 
Do you know someone else who owns this lightbulb, please inform them about this 
recall. 
 
 
For further information please contact your local store or:  

 
ELECTRO CIRKEL BV, LYONSTRAAT 29, 3047 AJ, ROTTERDAM, THE NETHERLANDS 

www.CALEX.nl 
 

 

 



 


